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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 626 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 18/02/2019.  
 

 The number of patients who were charged for their care under the National Health Service 

(Charges to Overseas Visitors) Regulations 2015 in the financial years 2015-16, 2016 – 17, 

2017 -18 

 The budget estimate of the amount of income to be generated from charging patients under 

the National Health Service (Charges to Overseas Visitors) Regulations 2015 for the 

financial years 2015-16, 2016 – 17, 2017 -18  

 The actual amount of income generated from charging patients under the National Health 

Service (Charges to Overseas Visitors) Regulations 2015 2015-16, 2016 – 17, 2017 -18 

 Any Key Performance Indicators relating to the generation of income from charging patients 

under the National Health Service (Charges to Overseas Visitors) Regulations 2015 2015-

16, 2016 – 17, 2017 -18 

 The amount of unpaid invoices associated with charges issued under the  National Health 

Service (Charges to Overseas Visitors) Regulations 2015  

 The amount of debt due to unpaid invoices for charges issued under the National Health 

Service (Charges to Overseas Visitors) Regulations 2015 which has been written off in the 

financial years 2015-16, 2016 – 17, 2017 -18 

 The number of patients who have been issued with an invoice for the provision of 

healthcare under the National Health Service (Charges to Overseas Visitors) Regulations 

2015 prior to the receipt of treatment in the financial years 2015-16, 2016 – 17, 2017 -18 

 The number of patients who have been issued with an invoice for healthcare under National 

Health Service (Charges to Overseas Visitors) Regulations 2015 but did not subsequently 

receive treatment in the financial years 2015-16, 2016 – 17, 2017 -18 

 
Unfortunately we are unable to provide you with the information requested as: 
 
Exemption under Section 21 – Information Accessible by Other Means. 
The information you have requested is largely available publicly through other means within 
the Trusts’ annual report and accounts and can be viewed under ‘Notes to the Accounts’. 
The annual report and accounts are available on the Trust website 
https://www.northamptongeneral.nhs.uk/Home.aspx  
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